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————————

Coming Up Next Week

w/c 8th January 2024:

Thursday 11th – Y2 SeaCity Trip (leaving 
promptly at 9am and returning to school for 
normal pick-up time)

Friday 12th – Y4 Johnson Class Swimming

Friday 12th – Y6 Weight & Height checks

————————

Reminders

YR – £2.20 Biscuit Making payment due by 
Friday 19th January via WisePay (click here 
for letter). Click here for WisePay login page 

Hot School Meals (Forerunner)
Don’t forget to order your child’s hot school 
meals by midnight on Mondays for the 
following week ahead.
As always, you can order meals for the 
whole term if you find this easier. 
www.hotmealsonwheels.com 

————————

Pupil Absence

If your child is going to be absent from 
school, please contact the school office:
Tel: 01202 514109 
E-mail: office@hillview.bournemouth.sch.uk 

If leaving a message or sending an e-mail, 
please give the following information:-
Child’s name, Class/Year Group

Reason for Absence— We are required to 
record specific details rather than just 
“unwell”. Please let us know your child’s 
specific symptoms such as temperature, 
cold/flu symptoms, vomiting etc. Providing 
these details will prevent us having to call 
you.
Please refer to the NHS website for advice 
regarding whether to keep your child away 
from school if they are unwell.

SLT Update

Dear parents/carers,

A Happy New Year to you all, it has been lovely welcoming 

everyone back. I hope you all enjoyed the Christmas holidays 

and managed to survive the bugs that seem to have been 

prevalent over the holiday. Thank you from all the staff, 

including myself, for all your kind and thoughtful good wishes.

It’s great to see so many of you braving the winter weather and 

travelling to school on foot. Please can I remind you that for 

health and safety reasons, no bikes or scooters should be 

ridden on school grounds. This includes children, 

parents/carers and siblings. Thank you.

We are excited to be supporting the NSPCC Number Day later 

this half term and look forward to seeing children’s number 

themed clothing/ accessories for non-uniform day on Friday 2nd 

February. 

There are some exciting new projects starting and I am sure we 

will learn more about them in the coming weeks. 

Kind regards,

Victoria Buckland
Headteacher

https://hillviewprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/YR-Grand-Tea-Party-Biscuit-Making-11.12.23.pdf
https://hillviewprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/YR-Grand-Tea-Party-Biscuit-Making-11.12.23.pdf
https://www.wisepay.co.uk/store/generic/parent_login.asp
http://www.hotmealsonwheels.com/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/


Eating Disorder Workshops for Parents/Carers

Please see the following link for eating disorder workshops for 
parents/carers which start imminently:
New Maudsley Training Course Dates (charliewaller.org)

The aim of the New Maudsley Model is to lower anxiety and distress 
in family members and to give carers communication tools, skills 
and techniques that help them engage their loved one to improve 
their self-esteem and develop the resilience to embark on change.

----------
Athlete Visit

On the 29th January Hill View will be visited by Ottilie Robinson 
Shaw. Ottie is a five times World Champion freestyle Kayaker and 
will be bringing some extra fun and sports to our school. As part of 
this, as we have done in previous years, this has a fundraising 
opportunity part to it. Today, each child should have brought home 
a sponsorship form detailing information.

Our thanks for your continued support.

The P.E. Team

Spring 1
Home Learning Reminders

Year R (w/c 08.01.24)
‘A Step in Time’
Interview your grandparent (or older family 
member). Ask an adult to help you think of 
questions to ask to help you find out more 
about their past and their likes and dislikes. 
E.g., what was school like when you were 
little? What toys did you play with? You can 
film your interview and upload to Tapestry ☺

Year 1 
‘Fire Fire’
Make a model of a 
traditional building/
house from 1666 but 
no bigger than a cereal
box (these will be displayed in school)

Due: Monday 5th February

Year 2
‘Unsinkable’
Design a poster to try and get 
people to buy a ticket for the 
Titanic. 

Due: Monday 5th February

Year 3
Not set yet

Year 4
‘Romans Rule’
Research Roman shields 
and create your own, 
personalised, shield.
Due: Monday 5th February

Year 5
Persuade the 
Dragons
Design a bread roll which is unique and 
suitable for different dietary needs.

Due: Monday 5th February

Year 6
‘Pig Heart Boy’
Create a plan for a sports event 
for another year group in the 
school which focuses on raising 
the heart rate of the children. You can 
complete this on your own, in pairs or as 
a three.
Due: Monday 5th February

https://www.charliewaller.org/what-we-offer/eating-disorder-workshops-for-parents-and-carers?fbclid=IwAR0Ow0AfHWxelRjYGSNDPGn-zeU7DfEyNvaYaO4XRzf5ZZ9zjdn_5qnwOOQ_aem_AcXa89VxlTrT5aG-Lld4QfEKHoYf_CaxYET2lvPnOhlwLegThmxZG4oquywvYetaWTTBHEk4BauhDf5rk_Rr5Jkn
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=&url=http://www.titanicuniverse.com/titanic-poster&bvm=bv.148747831,d.ZGg&psig=AFQjCNE4FA07XD61sdx4a4XeR9gxEd8JMg&ust=1489068393364221
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=&url=http://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/b006vq92&psig=AFQjCNHrhSBk8cR90n3-inTY9qL4jsRnqA&ust=1493979034379113


NSPCC Number Day (Friday 2nd February)
We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC Number Day on Friday 
2nd February 2024. 

Making maths meaningful 
Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a 
positive, ‘can-do’ attitude towards it. 

• During the day, we will be working to solve exciting and practical 
maths puzzles in our classes, against the clock with Buddy, the 
Speak out. Stay safe mascot.

• To raise money for the NSPCC we will be having a non-uniform 
day on Friday 2nd February. Pupils are asked to wear an item of 
clothing with a number or numbers on it (football shirt, cap, 
netball shirt or even a onesie!). Or get even more creative by 
dressing in a maths or numbers theme. To help raise money for 
the NSPCC, we are asking for a £1 donation, and we’d love 
everyone in the school to take part in this special event. 

We’re really looking forward to all the fun of Number Day, and we 
really appreciate your support. All the money we raise at Hill View 
Primary will make an enormous difference to children today and 
help the NSPCC be there for children tomorrow. 

Thank you. 

Miss Roots, Mrs Jenner, Mrs Pope and Ms Smith (Maths Team)

------------------

------------------

------------------



WIZARDS
05 January 2023 

YR – Reef R-E
YR – Ollie MW
YR – Oscar M
Y1 – Tommy C
Y1 – Ralph R
Y1 – Holy T

Y2 – Kaitlyn F
Y2 – Austin G
Y3 – Jessica T
Y3 – Theon J
Y4 – Sophie S
Y4 – Luke T
Y4 – Ellie D
Y5 – Max F

Y5 – Freya M 
Y5 – Harper M
Y6 – Chloe A

Y6 – Arrabella H

 

Awards/Badges
Y2 – Nieve M – ASCENT Award
Y1 – Toby C – ASCENT Award
Y4 – Alfie C – ASCENT Award
Y5 – Effie W – ASCENT Award

Well done!

Alex Sparrow And The Really Big Stink – 
Jennifer Killick

Alex Sparrow is a super-agent in training. 
He is also a human lie-detector. Working 
with Jess - who can communicate with 
animals - they must find out why their 
friends, and enemies, are all changing into 
polite and well behaved pupils. And exactly 
who is behind it all. This is a humorous tale 
full of smells, jokes and superhero 
references. Oh, and a rather clever goldfish 
called Bob. In a world where kids' flaws and 
peculiarities are being erased out of 
existence, Alex and Jess must rely on what 
makes them different to save the day.

Recommended Read Book of the week 
(Y4)

-------------

PTFA Update

URGENT!

We are currently recruiting for a PTFA Secretary to start in January 
2024 and have had no applicants. Sam and I have decided to make 
this role available prior to our next AGM and co-opt a new Secretary 
as part of our next general meeting in January 2024.  

Please follow this link for the job description for this role and please 
email us on Hillview.ptfa@hotmail.co.uk if you are interested. 

Please send your applications to us prior to the meeting below: 

Date: Thursday 11th January 2024  

Time: 8pm 

Where: The Crown Pub 

----------------

We are excited to announce that we will be hosting the following 
events this half term

Monday 20th February: Glow Disco for Year 3 to Year 6
Tuesday 27th February: Magic Show for Year R to Year 2

More information and details about tickets will follow shortly

The PTFA Team
Rachel, Sam, Michelle, Alistair, Jen, Lorraine and Jo x

../../PTFA Letters/Role of a Secretary.pdf
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